
Friday September 18th 2020 

Dear Parents 

It has been a delightful week with lovely  weather, a 

busy timetable and lots of wonderful work. 

I want to thank all of our Parents for your help in 

ensuring everyone’s safety at drop off and                

collection times. Keeping the road and pavement 

outside of school clear is vital to everyone’s safety 

so thank you again for your help with this. 

Our Year 6 Students have been awarded their 

‘Promotion’ badges this week following their          

interviews with Mrs Morbin and I. We were very 

impressed with the quality of the application letters 

and they are already taking their roles very                

seriously. These range from Buddy to Eco Warrior, 

Captains to Prefects and School Council. We wish 

them every success with their new responsibility. 

Next week we are looking forward to  Open Week 

which we are operating on an appointment only 

basis under strict Health and Safety measures. 

Please do let your friends,  family and other        

prospective parents know they can contact the 

school office to book a tour.  

Wishing you all blue skies and sunshine this week-

end 

Ms K Barry   

Head teacher 

Spiritual reflection 

At Laleham Lea we ‘ Spera in Deo’ 

This is our school. 

Let peace live here, 

May love live here, 

Love of one another, 

Love of mankind, 

Love of life, 

Love of God. 

Let us remember, that as many hands build a house, many hearts make a school. 

Amen 



Stars of the week 

Congratulations to our Year 6 Students who 

were awarded their Promotions badges this 

week.  

Our House Captains, Sports' Captains,           

Prefects, Buddies, School Council, Eco Warrior, 

Choir, Orchestra, and Drama leaders are al-

ready showing great leadership skills  



Nursery News  

Ms Hogsden 

This week Nursery have been exploring the topic of 

‘Autumn’.  

The children have been participating in a range of        

activities including: 

 Using different mark making materials to create               

 our own autumn picture 

 using crayons to do leaf rubbings, 

 investigating the autumn sensory box and 

 playdough 

 listening to a story called ‘The Very Helpful        

 Hedgehog’ and autumn themed number ordering 

 from 1-5  and 1-10. 

 Thank you to all who have donated uniform—please do bring in any spare items 

you have. 

We have the following available in the school office: 

One Girls Summer hat,  3 x Jumpers in 28, 4 x Jumpers 32, Blazers in sizes  2,8 

and 9, dresses in 26,28,30, 32 (one of each),  various cardigans, shorts and small-

er sized Reception.PE jumpers) Small selection of socks. 

Please email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk for more information 

Congratulations to our Year 5 Netball 

superstar who won a trophy for her 

efforts with her team last week. 



Monday 21st Sept 
2020 

  

Booster 

11+ Booster 

Creative Colouring 

Year 1-2 

Juniors 

Reception 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.15pm 

3.30-4pm 

Tuesday 22nd Sept 
2020 

Accelerated Maths 

Reading Club 

 

Yr.5 

Yr.2 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

Weds 23rd Sept 2020 PE for Juniors—come to school in PE 
Kit 

  

Thursday Sept 24th 
2020 

STEM 

Reading 

Creativity Club 

PE Years 1 &2 to come to school in 
PE Kit on Thursdays 

Yr.6 

Yr.1 

Yr.4 

3.30-4.15pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4pm 

Friday Sept 25th 2020    
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